
Kristen Hughes


From: Kristen Hughes


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 11:54 PM


To: dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov


Subject: Dorian


Dear Mr. Feltgen,


This evening I have written emails and called various NOAA offices as I am absolutely horrified about the


news of NOAA caving to reporting that Dorian should have indeed been considered a threat to Alabama.


What a shame and a sham for your agency to bow to Donald Trump's ego and political pettiness.


As a science teacher, school principal and longtime resident of southeast Florida I used to respect and trust


information from NOAA. That will no longer be the case. I am still shocked about this scenario. It is even


more despicable as we see the devastation in the Bahamas with absolutely no messages of sympathy or


concern from Donald Trump. Beyond belief.


Shame on NOAA!


Kristen Hughes


Sent from my iPad
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